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VIA RESS and EMAIL  
 
July 14, 2022 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Nancy Marconi:   
 
Re:  EB-2022-0150 – Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) – July 1, 2022 

Quarterly Rate Adjustment Mechanism (QRAM) Application 

Comments on Intervenor Cost Claim Submission     
   

In accordance with the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) letter dated July 12, 2022, 
regarding the cost claim filing extension for Canadian Manufacturers & Exporters 
(CME), Enbridge Gas has reviewed the cost claim filed by CME and has no objection. 
 
Enbridge Gas awaits the OEB decision on cost awards with respect to all the cost 
claims filed in this proceeding. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Richard Wathy 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications 
 
 
cc:     Scott Pollock (CME) (via email) 
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